
Ardbrae is on Meetup 

 
 You knew Ardbrae Dancers were on the web and Facebook - now we are on Meetup 
as well!  
 
The RSCDS Branch and Ardbrae have partnered together on the Scottish Country 
Dancing Meetup site. There you will find information on the Introductory Welcome 
dances, as well as the basic beginner classes held weekly through the year.  
 
To visit the Scottish Country Dance page directly without having to join Meetup, follow 
this link: https://www.meetup.com/Scottish-Country-Dancing/  
 
If you wish to join Meetup , you can follow this link to sign up – it’s free:  
https://www.meetup.com/  
Then choose Dance; then join Scottish Country Dancing  and stay in touch! There is 
also a mobile app available, so you are only a click away!  
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